
Dear Residents, Family, and Friends, 

Spring is finally here, bringing with it vibrant blooms, festive celebrations, 
and plenty of opportunities to enjoy the beauty of the season together! 
We are excited to invite you to join us for wonderful upcoming events. 

Mark your calendars for Saturday, April 5, 2025, as 
La Conner hosts the 38th Annual Tulip Parade at 2 
PM! This beloved community event celebrates the 
stunning tulip fields in full bloom and features the 
charming Daffodil Pet Parade—a must-see for 
animal lovers.  

In addition to scenic trips to the breathtaking tulip 
fields and our many planned outings, we’re also 
looking forward to a special Easter celebration! Join 

us for our Annual Easter Egg Hunt on Saturday, April 
19th, from 1 to 2 PM. Hop on by the Inn to take 

pictures with the Easter Bunny and enjoy a fun-filled hunt for colorful 
eggs and sweet surprises. 

We encourage you to bring your loved ones and make the most of these 
joyful events. Spring is a time for renewal, laughter, and making cherished 
memories, and we can’t wait to celebrate with all of you! Warmly, Stacy   

If you have any questions or would like more details, please feel free to 
reach out. We look forward to seeing you there! 

Warm regards, Stacy  

A Note from the Executive Director 

Stacy Boydston, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• Irene, 4/21 

• Marge, 4/25 

• Virginia, 4/27 

• Kathy, 4/29 

• Belen, 4/24 

• Amanda, 4/28 

Tim and Nancy met in Greeley, CO, at 
the University of Colorado Teachers 
College. After their senior year they got 
married and adventured off to Northern 
Alberta, Canada to kick off their teaching 
careers! They found their way back to 
the States, continued teaching and 
began their family. Now three 
grandchildren are especially delightful. 
They have enjoyed travel to Japan and 
parts of Europe. Tim loves music and 
Nancy is an artist. 

Tim and Nancy 

Scott has been married to the love of his 
life for 16 years. They share three grown 
children together. When Scott was 
younger, he did a lot of skiing, snow 
boarding and golfing. Scott also put in 
many years of coaching boys from 7 
years to 15 years old. He coached 
football, baseball, basketball, and 
Lacrosse. Scott loves cooking and he has 
been doing it for 35 years. 
Keep up the good work! 

Scott, Chef 

Quilts of Valor:  

The local chapter of 

Quilts of Valor 

presented quilts of 

comfort and 

healing to several 

residents thanking 

them for their 

service, sacrifice 

and valor in serving 

the nation. 

Quilts of Valor:  Ron, Lee, Mike, Darrell, Bill, Al, and Ron were 

our residents honored (as well as two from the local 

community). It was a touching presentation. 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

 
 
Bluebird Lunch Out and 
Oso Slide Memorial 
Monday 4/7  10:30 am 
 
Paccar Open House 
Saturday 4/12  1:30 pm 
 
Angel of the Winds 
Casino 
Tuesday 4/15  10:45 am 
 
Dakota Creek Tour 
Thursday 4/17  2:30 pm 
 
IL Granaio Italian 
Dinner Out 
Tuesday 4/22  5 pm 
 
Roozengaarde Tulips 
Wednesday 4/23   1 pm 


